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Dear [Patient | .

We are writing to inform you of an important change regarding your cardiology care with
Eastern Carolina Cardiovascular, P.A.

Dr. White will be scaling back this spring, closing his cardiology practice while continuing
to see patients. We are excited for him as he steps into this well-earned new chapter of his
career.

With this transition, Eastern Carolina Cardiovascular, P.A., in Nags Head will close on Friday, April
18, 2025. We are pleased to announce Outer Banks Health will be opening a cardiology practice in
the same location to continue to provide you with exceptional cardiology services: Quter Banks
Health—Cardiology. The new practice, Outer Banks Health—Cardiology, will begin seeing patients
on Monday, May 5, 2025. The phone number for Quter Bank Health Cardiology Office is 252-449-
5994 and the fax number is 252-449-5996. During this three week transition, you can contact our
Elizabeth City office at 262-331-1100.

In his continued dedication to your heart health, Dr. White will continue to see patients
under Quter Banks Health. You will also continue receiving care from the trusted
providers you know; Robin Adami, Kim Ceaser, and Krista Hess.

What You Need fo Know:,

o Continuity of Care: To ensure a seamiess transition, you will need to sign a medical
release form to transfer your records to the new practice. The healthcare team at Outer
Banks Health—Cardiology is committed to working diligently to ensure a smooth
transition in your care.

s Appointment Scheduling: All appo;ntments currently scheduled in Nags Head will
be honored at Outer Banks Health-Cardiology. If you are enrolled in ECU Health
MyChart, you will receive a notification with your appointment details. Please check
your MyChart account for updates.

o Update your information: To ensure we can reach you with important updates,
please inform us of any changes to your contact information. Updating us on any
changes will help us maintain clear communication and provide you with the best
possible care.
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We deeply value your trust and are committed to providing you with the highest quality
cardiology care. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this transition, please do
not hesitate to contact our office at 252-441-2444 or 252-331-1100. Qur team is here to
support you throughout this transition.

Sincerely,

Eastern Carolina Cardiovascular,PA




